

Newsletter

It is hard to believe that the month of November is already upon us. The Fall weather is soon approaching so be sure to label your child's jackets and/or sweaters. We will be going outdoors daily unless it rains so please be sure to dress your child accordingly.

POLICY UPDATE: We are asking parents to please help us!!! In less it is a necessity we are asking that all children leave their bags/backpacks in the car when coming to school. The children do not need bags on a daily basis and we are running out of room to store them. Please be aware that a lot of these backpacks are coming to school filled with toys. This does become a distraction for all and makes for lots of tears throughout the day. Thank You for your understanding!!!

Please remember that tuition is due at the beginning of each week. If you are a daycare student and are paying monthly please check to see how many weeks are in the current month. Bi-weekly payments need to be made at the beginning of the two week period. If you are a preschool student please remember that tuition is due at the beginning of every month.

Please make sure your child's file is up-to-date including their medical and physical forms. If you have received a notice stating that your child is in need of something PLEASE return by the due date. If your child is in non-compliance he/she will not be able to return until they are. If any information changes, please stop by the office to update your child's file. Thank You!

Please remember that our program is set up to accommodate certain numbers. If you need to make changes in your child's schedule and/or arrival/departure times please let the office know ahead of time so we can be properly staffed. If you have any questions about our policies please stop by the office for a Parent Handbook.





Please remember that medication needs to be signed in daily. Medication is administered at 12:00 only and must be in a doctors prescribed container.

For the safety of your child PLEASE be sure that they are wearing closed-toe gym shoes when coming to school. The children participate in various adventures throughout the day and we do not want any child being excluded from any of our daily happenings. Thank You!

We are excited to announce that we have incorporated I-PADS into our VPK and Junior 3's program. If anyone has an I-Pad that they would like to donate or would like to contribute to this life-changing event PLEASE be sure to stop by the office. As always, we appreciate your dedication and support.

Bobbie Noonan's will be closed on Thursday, November 23th AND Friday, November 24th in observance of Thanksgiving. Please be reminded regular tuition will be due for this week. (VPK will be in session from Monday, November 20th through Wednesday, November 22nd).

We will have our annual Thanksgiving party on Thursday, November 16th. If you would like to send in a special treat, PLEASE remember our all natural food policy. This includes no sugar, artificial colors or preservatives. If you have any questions stop by or call the office.

We would like to wish a Very Special Birthday to:

Riley Fraser	11/01/2018
Abel Wilson	11/01/2018
Sailor Lindquist	11/03/2019
Mason Taverna	11/17/2020
Luke Imburgia	11/23/2019
Ophelia Murray	11/29/2021



Have a wonderful month!!!!!



Ms. Tricia